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I would like you to oppose HB 3051. 

 

It is essential we consider the public interests when transferring water rights . Our 

water sources in Oregon are some of our most precious and important resources, 

now and even more so in the future. This bill is anti democratic. Please vote no. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Ellie Shelburne  


